Kodiak Development
Corp. Board in Meet

The Kodiak Area Community
Development Corporation held
its Board of Directors meeting
March 17 and 18. George Irvin,
Trainer, and Archie Gottschalk,
Program Development Specialist,
attended as representatives from
RurAL CAP’s Central Office.

Discussions centered around
Land Claims and related issues.
Guest speakers included Hank
Eaton, President, Kodiak Area
Native Association, Cliff Black,
Deputy Director, AFN; and Roy
Ewan, AFN Charitable Trust
Planner. - The National Bank of
Alaska and First National Bank
of Anchorage were also repre-
sented.

Discussions on health affairs
included Carl Jack, Deputy Di-
rector,- AFN Health Affairs, Mrs.

Lillie McGarvey, Alaska Native
Medical Center, Anchorage; Mrs.
Tina Monigold, Regional Repre-
sentative, Anchorage  Service
Unit; and Mrs. Betty Springhill,
Chairman, Kodiak Island Bor-
ough  Comprehensive  Health
Board.

Mr. Don Perkins, Executive
Director, Rural  Development
Agency, gave a presentation on
his agency with regard to policy
and funding procedures in rela-
tion to the Kodiak area.

Mrs. Marge Frelin, Neighbor-
hood Youth Corps, briefly dis-
cussed her field in the Kodiak
region.

A board training session was

conducted by George Irvin dur-
ing the last day of the meeting.



